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Children attending FOOSHC will have the opportunity to bring their wheels in from home (bikes, skateboards, scooters etc) and to use them on the Asphalt during After School Care on Wednesday the 12th of September (Week 8) and Wednesday the 26th of September (Week 10). This experience will only be facilitated on these dates. 
Wheels cannot be used at school and must be dropped to the team at Before School Care in the morning. Bikes must be left at the bike rack on the asphalt and all other wheels can be stored in our cage, which is located in the loose parts play space. 
The school takes no responsibility for lost or damaged equipment. Children must not use their wheels during the school day. 
All children who bring in wheels must also bring helmets, regardless of what type of wheels they bring in and they must wear them at all times whilst using their wheels. 
Wheels are only to be used on the asphalt. Children are not permitted to share their own wheels with other children.
All wheels must be taken home at the end of the day. We cannot store them at FOOSHC overnight. 
Date: Wednesday 12th of September & Wednesday the 26th of September 

I give permission for my child/ren								
to use their wheels at FOOSHC on Wednesday the 12th of September and Wednesday the 26th of September, 2018.
I have read the above information regarding this experience and understand the content. 
Full name of parent (please print): 								
Signature of parent:						Date:				 

